
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

12th February 2025 
 
 

World Book Day 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Thursday 6th March, it will be World Book Day. There will be a range 
of activities taking place in school to celebrate reading and our love of 
books. Children can come dressed as a book character or in their pjs for 
the day. As part of the day, there will be dedicated time to read a book for 
pleasure; this can be brought from home if there is a book they like to read 
or it can be their reading book. One of the activities during the day will be 
a book swap. This is where a child can bring in a book from home they 
have already read and no longer want/need. There will be time given to 
swap their book with another child so they will have a new one to bring 
home and read. We will also be sending home a reading chart for your 
child during the month of March, with different reading activities for them 
to complete. A reward will be given to each child who completes all of the 
reading activities.  

We are looking forward to hearing about your children’s favourite books 
and authors. 

 

The Friends of Whitehill will also be holding a World Book Day Disco after 
school on Thursday 6th March.  Collection will be from your child’s 
classroom at 4:10pm.  Everything is set up on Parentpay for you to make 
payment of £3.50 by 3pm on Friday 28th February. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs C Oxborough 

Head Teacher 

 


